

## OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

JOE A. SMITH

MAYOR

mayor@nlr.ar.gov



PHONE (501) 975-8601 FAX (501) 975-8633

## P.O. BOX 5757 NORTH LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72119-5757

website: www.nir.ar.gov

January 31, 2020

Honorable Members of the North Little Rock City Council City Hall 300 Main Street North Little Rock, AR 72114

## **Dear Council Members:**

This communication is to inform you that the job responsibilities of Kenny Stephens have been expanded to include Director of Traffic Services effective February 1, 2020. He will retain his current duties as Safety Director. His new title will be Director of Traffic Services and Safety.

This change comes about due to changing workloads. For the past several years, Traffic Services has been under Chris Wilbourn, Chief City Engineer. Chris has done a great job but the demands on the City Engineer's office have increased dramatically due to the construction projects going on in the City.

Thanks to Kenny for accepting this additional responsibility.

Sincerely,

oe A. Smith Mayor

JAS:jf

FILED TO AM.

DATE 2-4-20

Diane Whithey, City Clerk and Collector North Line 1994, Arkansas

RECEIVED by

"An Equal Opportunity Employer"